
Dear LSC Community: 
  
The snow is finally melting and we can see some green grass peeking through. Spring comes slowly to 
the northland, and when it comes it usually brings changes and renewals. We have a few changes you 
should all be aware of as we begin to move closer to commencement: 
  

1. Our various facilities projects will really take off as soon as school is out. You may have already 
noticed many changes in updates to furniture, classrooms in the H Building, and some 
demolition activity in the T building. And you certainly have noticed the various buckets catching 
rainwater. Well, say goodbye to the bad roofs, as that is one of our largest projects we will be 
involved with this summer. More information to come on where classes and offices will move 
during this project. And more information coming soon on the work we plan to do to remodel 
the T Building for our manufacturing programs currently housed downtown. 

2. Another project is our library upgrade. Again, more information will be coming soon as we 
finalize logistics and identify spaces for temporary housing. 

3. A big change coming is the closing of Creation Station daycare. The daycare will have their final 
day on May 31, and plan to move their classroom and equipment by April 28th. We will greatly 
miss the patter of little feet during holidays and lunchtimes. 

4. If you have not yet heard, our new café will be called Icehawk Café with plans to have a soft 
opening in May. Our cooks have been hired and will be starting to plan menus later this month. 
The big grand opening will happen when we are all back together for fall semester. 

  
Stay safe, be well. And enjoy this wonderful sunny day. 
  
Patricia L. Rogers, Ph.D. 
President 
Lake Superior College 
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